MP BIRLA INSTITUTE OF MANAGEMENT



Associate Bharatiya Vidya Bhavan Race Course Road, Bengaluru 560001

The student council members had invited the faculty & staff to Session Hall 3 at M P Birla Institute of Management for Teachers Day celebration. We expressed our gratitude to our esteemed Principal, Dr. S. Sathyanarayana, Vice Chairman, V Muralidhar, Chairman Sir Engineer N Ramanuja, and my wonderful teachers for their tremendous assistance both before and after the occasion. The students kicked off the programme with a welcome dance, and teachers were given roses as a token of appreciation. A brief video clip intended specifically for teachers was shown, giving them even more surprise. A cake cutting and a modest expression of appreciation from the pupils followed the games, which included pick-and-speak and dumb charades.

To honour and commemorate the occasion, a memory wall with the handprints of the teachers was made especially for them. The members of the student council arranged the entire affair. Our professors' excitement and energy have filled us with gratitude, and their presence has primarily made us recognise how much of an inspiration they are to us.

A few pictures that are included below provide a much better picture of the day's events.









Teacher's Day Celebration 2023

Teacher's Day was observed on September 15, 2023. Senior and junior council members arranged the event. The event was held in session hall-5 and was announced via an invitation sent out by the council members. We express our gratitude to our esteemed Principal, Dr. S. Sathyanarayana, Director V Muralidhar, Chairman Sir Engineer N Ramanuja, and my wonderful teachers for their tremendous assistance both before and after the occasion. Before the event officially started, students performed in a flash mob style. For the teachers, a variety of games were planned. We did everything we could to keep them pleased and occupied for the entire day because of their level of participation and curiosity. The event was successful because of the enthusiastic audience, which our teachers reflected.

A cake cutting ceremony was organised, and each MPBIM student gave a small token of affection to their professors as a thank you for always supporting us through good times and bad, and for guiding us down the path to a brighter future and career. We MPBIM students really appreciate all of our teachers for always being there for us and for serving as such an example to us.

A few pictures that describe the event that took place are included.















Report Prepared by Ms. Harshini, 4th Semester MPBIM